Glenoaks Blvd. Rehabilitation Project
Project Nofification- 9/29/2020

Dear Resident/Business Owner,

The City of San Fernando would like to inform you that grinding and paving of the asphalt
roadway on Glenoaks Blvd. will commence Monday, October 5, 2020 and continue through
Thursday, October 15, 2020, from 7:00am-5:00pm. During the construction, the contractor will
be grinding the pavement on Glenoaks Blvd from Hubbard Street to Arroyo Avenue. The
grinding will be followed by an asphalt pavement overlay.
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Please be aware that this work will create some dust and a bumpy riding surface on Glenoaks
Blvd. and access to and from this street will be limited during paving operations. We courteously
request the following:

e Please do not park your car on the street when “No Parking” signs are posted.

e Please do not water your lawn or cause water to drain onto the street during paving
operations.

* Please do not drive onto newly paved areas until barricades are removed, including but
not limited to driveway approached, sidewalk, street, etc.

.Please call Moji Shah-karami, Project Inspector, if you have any questions. 310-975-4117

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this construction period. It is our goal to
complete the work as timely as possible.

117 Macnell Street

San Fernando, CA 91340
818-898-1200

www.cl.san-fernando.ca.us




